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	Safeguarding Vulnerable Groups Act 2006: Independent Safeguarding Authority Scheme Consultation 
The implementation of the Independent Safeguarding Authority Scheme, under the terms of the Safeguarding Vulnerable Groups Act 2006 will introduce the most stringent vetting and barring service yet. The scheme will protect both children and vulnerable adults by preventing those who are known to pose a risk of harm accessing these groups through their work. The consultation seeks views on a wide range of policy issues that will ensure the successful implementation of the Act. This consultation is jointly published by the Department for Children, Schools and Families, Home Office, and the Department of Health.
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	A Consultation

	To
Local authorities, local safeguarding children boards, voluntary sector organisations, education, recruitment, HR, self-employed, governors, unions, national and professional associations, health and care sector organisations, parents and those working with children and vulnerable adults
Issued
14 November 2007

Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact the DCSF enquiry line on:

Telephone: 0870 000 2288
e-mail: info@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk


	
	

	1
	Executive Summary

	1.1
	This consultation invites views on a range of policy proposals as part of the implementation of the Independent Safeguarding Authority scheme to be introduced under the Safeguarding Vulnerable Groups Act 2006.

	1.2
	The issues on which we invite views include:

• The definition of vulnerable adults – the groups who the scheme will serve to protect

• What is regulated and controlled activity – the range of activities which will be regulated by the new scheme and what requirements will need to be met under the Safeguarding Vulnerable Groups Act

• Eligibility to check a person’s ISA status – who is entitled to check a person is ISA-registered, and under what circumstances 

• Phased introduction of the scheme – our intended arrangements for the introduction of the ISA scheme

• Checking a person is ISA-registered – who will need to check a person is ISA-registered and how they will be able to do this

• Making referrals – what information will organisations be required to refer to the ISA and in what circumstances should this happen.

The Safeguarding Vulnerable Groups Act Policy consultation document is available to download on the DCSF e-consultation website (www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations).

	2
	The Proposals

	2.1
	The proposals are set out in the Safeguarding Vulnerable Groups Act Policy consultation document available on the DCSF e-consultation website (www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations). 

	3
	How To Respond

	3.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.dcsf.

 HYPERLINK "https://dcsf.gov.uk/consultations" gov.uk/consultations, by emailing 
SVGAct-Policy.CONSULTATION@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by downloading a response form which should be completed and returned to:  

Consultation Unit
Department for Children, Schools and Families
Area 1A, Castle View House
East Lane
Runcorn
Cheshire WA7 2GJ

	4
	Additional Copies

	4.1
	Additional copies of the consultation documents and response form are available electronically and can be downloaded from the DCSF e-consultation website (www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations).

	5
	Plans for making results public

	5.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published in May/June 2008 on the DCSF e-consultation website.


